ROUND 4 OF THE SA CAR CLUB GRANT PROGRAM IS NOW OPEN

It is with immense pleasure that we invite applications for the 2025-2026 round of the
SA Car Club Program (SACCP) funding.

In 2022-2023, the State Government recognised the pivotal role these clubs provide to
the South Australian community and established the SA Car Club Program to provide
$2 million over four years to fuel the expansion of car and motorcycle clubs.

With $1.5 million in grants provided to car clubs to date, this year marks the fourth

and final round of the SACCP.

Car and motorcycle clubs have a long and proud history in South Australia and are an
important social and recreational outlet for many motoring enthusiasts.

These clubs are instrumental in ensuring people of all ages can share their common
interest, participate in events and activities, enjoy a wonderful sense of belonging,
develop and maintain friendships, and have fun.

This year, $500,000 will be available through the SACCP to support eligible local car
and motorcycle clubs across South Australia so they can better meet their growing
operating costs, including managing their role within the conditional registration scheme.

To find out more about this exciting State Government initiative and to apply for funding,
please visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/SACarClubProgram. Grant applications close midday
Monday, 25 August 2025.

As the guidelines for the 2024-2025 SACCP round have not changed, there will not be
an information session for the 2025-2026 SACCP round.

Any queries regarding the SACCP SmartyGrants application process, please contact the
SA Car Club Program team on 08 7133 2999 or at DIT.SACarClubEnquiries@sa.gov.au.
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